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UPDATE

We have moved all the Young Adult,
Midgrade and Juvenile Fiction upstairs. We
have also begun work on cutting down the
height of the shelving units. 

Finish installing
the wooden end
panels. 

Creates more
space for activites

Beginning to create
a comfortable
location for the
youth and parents. 

Continue cutting
shelving unites to 66"

UPER EAST SIDE 
JUVINILE AREA!

WHAT'S NEXT

Due to the increased activity during SRP Marci and Laura worked a plan to
have a refresh of many of the most popular juvenile, midgrade and YA

titles by the middle of the summer. 

SRP Refresh!



LOWER EAST SIDE: CHILDREN'S AREA!

After moving the Juv. Fiction upstairs we
have created additional spacing in the
children's area for families to sit and kids to
play. 

We have also freed up more space in the
storytime room by moving a few of the
table out in to the newly created space. 



COURTYARD PROGRESS!

Work has begun on the
Courtyard:

Old lighting in the
center walkway has
been removed. 

Electrical work
and concreate
work has been
completed for the
new light posts. 

Irrigation work
completed

New drainage
system installed 


